
 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

“FSC Continues to Build on its Expertise” 

 

 

Congratulations to FSC General Counsel and 

Board Secretary, Cyralene Benskin-Murray, who 

was recently recognised by ACAMS (Association of 

Certified Anti-Money Laundering Specialists) as the 

AML Professional of the Month for September, 

2019. 

Mrs Benskin-Murray, a Certified Anti-money 

Laundering Specialist (CAMS) for over 10 years, 

was recognised for her commitment to the anti-

money laundering field. She was responsible for 

establishing FSC’s AML/CTF (Counter-terrorist 

Financing) team, which she currently directs and 

supervises, making sure that financial institutions 

implement and maintain robust AML/CTF 

programmes. She is a strong proponent of FSC’s role in maintaining its own robust 

AML/CTF supervisory framework. 

Mrs Benskin-Murray holds a Masters degree in Regulation and Policy. She is a member 

of the Barbados Bar Association, the Bermuda Bar Association and the Law Society of 

Ontario. She is currently Deputy Chairperson of the Barbados AML/CTF Supervisors 

Committee and Co-chair of ACAMS, Barbados Chapter. 

 


